

Daily Newsletter

Christopher Newport College

Vol. 1, No. 15

May 2, 1972

Meetings:

May 2, 12:00Noon, Faculty Library Committee, Architectural Subcommittee, Miss Mosteller's Office.

A regular but brief meeting of the Library Committee will be held in the Listening Room of the Library at noon on Monday, May 8. This will be the final meeting of the year except for the architectural subcommittee.

J. Sancetta

May 3, 12:00Noon, College Bookstore Committee meeting in the Conference Room, Administration Building.

PLEASE ANNOUNCE TO YOUR CLASSES: Commencement announcements have arrived. Those seniors who ordered them may pick them up in the office of the Registrar.

FACULTY ADVISERS: Each of the following changes have been necessary because of errors:

Biology 306 has been renamed Environmental Conservation. Business 418 Sem. 2 meets 8 - 10 on Thursday rather than 9-10 English 341 will meet 11-12 MWF rather than 2-3 Spanish 251 will meet 11-12:15 TTh rather than 9:30-10:45

Please do not let the fourth hour of Classical Studies 101 (Elementary Latin) listed on your schedule as 10-11 Tuesday exclude a student from registering for Classical Studies The fourth hour was listed on the room sheets to leave a room possibility open for the fourth hour and was inadvertantly placed on the schedule you received. The listing should read:

Latin 101 11-12 MWF W221 Jones Fourth hour TBA.

Note from Association of Christopher Newport Women: The Family Picnic is scheduled for Sunday May 7 at Shelter #6 Newport News City Park. The picnicing is to begin around 3:00 P.M. and last til? We'd like to see you all there!

Also, the 10th of May is to be Election Luncheon at the Ramada Inn, Rt. 17. All members of the faculty and staff in the Women's Association (or those who'd like to join) are invited to attend this Dutch Treat Luncheon.

From the Registrar:

Orders for regalia must be placed by Thursday May 4. The order form placed in your mailbox earlier must be returned to my office. Those faculty members not planning to attend commencement June 11 should let Dr. Booker know.